
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

City Honors School at FMP 

 

School Counseling & Guidance Office 

Senior Newsletter 

 

School Counselors will continue conducting senior 

reviews. Passes will be given in homeroom. Please 

make an appointment if you plan to apply to 

college for early admission/decision or for NCAA. 

Important Note to Seniors 

 Our Financial Aid Night will be held on Tuesday, October 22
nd

 at 

5:30pm in the Large Group Instruction room (117). Families and students 

are encouraged to attend! Please call to RSVP at (716) 816-4243. 

College representatives visit City Honors almost daily through December. Please check 

the Guidance bulletin board, listen to daily announcements for specific college dates 

and times, and visit School Counseling & Guidance page on www.cityhonors.org. 

Passes are required to attend visits. 

 

Western New York 

Consortium of Higher 

Education will visit City 

Honors on Monday, 

October 21
st
 from 

11:40am-12:10pm. 

Don’t Forget! Make sure 

you submit a signed 

Educational Records 

Release Form. 

We cannot send transcripts 

without this document. You can find more financial 

aid help at SUNY Financial 

Aid Days: 

-  Saturday, November 9
th 

@ 

9am at Buffalo State College 

Visit suny.edu/studentevents 

or call 1.800.342.3811 for 

more information. 

 

 

Columbus Day 

weekend is a great 

time to visit colleges! 

 

Scholarships are starting to 

come in to Guidance. 

Please stop by to see if you 

qualify for any! 

SAY YES Buffalo and 

FASFA applications are 

now open! 

Don’t forget to register 

for the November 2
nd

 

SAT! The late 

registration deadline is 

October 22
nd

. 

 

Fordham Ram Session 

Learn more about 

Fordham’s admission and 

programs on October 7
th
- 

7pm at Canisius High 

School. Register today at 

admissions.fordham.edu. 

 

http://www.cityhonors.org/
https://admission.fordham.edu/ramsessions/?id=58551dac-9fae-4c76-a94c-791564db8688

